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From:                              Lynly Williams [lynlywilliams@gmail.com]
Sent:                               Monday, April 14, 2014 10:05 AM
To:                                   Planning
Subject:                          515 Oxford Support
 
I wanted to write a note in support of the work going to be done to 515 Oxford.  I live in the general neighborhood
(2110 Vinewood Blvd) and love that the house will be updated and preserve the well maintained look of this
neighborhood.  As a member of the Greek Life community, I'm glad to see that good housing is being provided for the
women set to move into the house.  This will allow for women to live there with supervision on site actually making
this housing better than it was before.  I'm excited about this new project and this new opportunity for the women
moving in.  I am in full support of this project as someone looking to help collegians and Greek Life as well as
someone who lives in the neighborhood.  Thank you for your consideration.
 
-- 
Lynly Williams
312.493.2639 cell
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